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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennlive: What is an ‘impaired’ waterway and why are there so many of them in Pennsylvania? 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/04/what-is-an-impaired-waterway-and-why-are-there-so-many-
of-them-in-pennsylvania.html 
 
Times Leader: Stormwater just one element of Pa. pollution mandate plan 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/740801/stormwater-just-one-element-of-pa-pollution-mandate-
plan 
 
StateImpact PA: Is state senator Gene Yaw out to lunch on key energy issues? 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/04/19/is-state-senator-gene-yaw-out-to-lunch-on-key-
energy-issues/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Is state senator Gene Yaw out to lunch on key energy issues? 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/04/is-state-senator-gene-yaw-out-to-lunch-on-key-energy-issues.php 
 
NPR: Scientists Dig Into Hard Questions About The Fluorinated Pollutants Known As PFAS 
https://www.npr.org/sections/health-shots/2019/04/22/708863848/scientists-dig-into-hard-questions-
about-the-fluorinated-pollutants-known-as-pfa 
 
Mentions 
 
Morning Call: State releases Palmerton blood lead test results showing some elevated numbers 
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-lead-testing-result-20190420-2bewlcvbozfulkpcixp5a44d6u-
story.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Years after record Marcellus Shale fine was dropped, gas leak continues in Lycoming 
County 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/04/22/DEP-Range-Resources-Harman-
Lewis-natural-gas-well-leak-Lycoming-Pennsylvania/stories/201903310037 
 
Gatehouse News: Lack of EPA regulation leaves states stumbling 
http://gatehousenews.com/unwellwater/states/site/buckscountycouriertimes.com/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Sen. Steve Santasiero resigns from law firm after ethics dig 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190419/sen-steve-santarsiero-resigns-from-law-
firm-after-ethics-dig 
 
Times Observer: DEP announces Black Fly management plan 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/04/dep-announces-black-fly-management-
plan/ 
 
DuBois Courier Express: DEP will soon begin control work for black flies 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/dep-will-soon-begin-control-work-for-black-flies/article fdb4acfb-
3d53-55e5-865d-bad250958eba.html 



 
Meadville Tribune: 'Glut' of recyclables creating challenges across state 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/glut-of-recyclables-creating-challenges-across-
state/article 9ddc6695-f1d3-56f7-8646-95f3423ff634.html 
 
New Castle News: 'Glut' of recyclables creating challenges across state 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/glut-of-recyclables-creating-challenges-across-
state/article 14c06e3e-d30e-5df8-a703-1d8f3900a7b9.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: 'Glut' of recyclables creating challenges across state 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/glut-of-recyclables-creating-challenges-across-state/article 49ba5edc-
62dc-11e9-8318-aff6563aade2.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Glut of recyclables creates challenges in Pennsylvania 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/glut-of-recyclables-creates-challenges-in-
pennsylvania/article 805a7c4c-63ae-11e9-94d8-c7ad11d3779f.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Recycling in the Valley: Municipalities cut programs, see fewer people recycling 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/recycling-in-the-valley-municipalities-cut-programs-see-fewer-
people/article 22e479ea-63af-11e9-9dc7-43e81793159f.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Recycling struggles (Video) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/multimedia/recycling-struggles/video 3674351b-674a-560e-9da3-
f3a8d0016228.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Proposed chemical storage in Montgomery (LTE) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/04/proposed-chemical-storage-in-montgomery/ 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Yaw criticizes proposed cap and trade program 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 353dbbd7-b63e-5666-9136-1189edcca9b6.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Workshop to focus on forest sediment, erosion 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/workshop-to-focus-on-forest-sediment-
erosion/article 55379726-691e-54d6-9289-dd9b29dc7e4c.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Forkston attracts anglers; watershed association efforts paying off 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-18/Sports/Forkston Attracts Anglers.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Sugar Run business hopes to expand 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
18/Local News/Sugar Run Business Hopes to Expand.html 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
ABC27: Wolf's vision for natural gas tax has hazy future in legislature 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/wolf-s-vision-for-natural-gas-tax-has-hazy-future-in-
legislature/1939489528 
 



Towanda Daily Review: Wolf’s Restore PA plan aims to combat familiar issues in BC 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wolf-s-restore-pa-plan-aims-to-combat-familiar-
issues/article e4d89eb1-8469-5dcc-aefb-6bc7d0728027.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Wolf visits Towanda to publicize rural infrastructure plan 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wolf-visits-towanda-to-publicize-rural-infrastructure-
plan/article 4c199a6a-8ca6-5ccb-8150-c7124749611e.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: As Restore PA severance tax sales pitch continues, county and industry leaders 
tell Wolf to find a different way 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/as-restore-pa-severance-tax-sales-pitch-continues-county-
and/article bf3b54bd-c8a7-56b1-b81b-52e6a2bfa355.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Bradford County:  Gov. Wolf highlights Restore PA plan 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article e5a7ca88-45aa-5eb4-b85c-c8bc3afe8267.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Wolf Administration tours Shaggers Inn 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/wolf-administration-tours-shaggers-
inn/article db1a22a9-7f78-5d78-ac9f-8a24204967a6.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Legislators address economic issues 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/news/legislators-address-economic-
issues/article 0900ac98-94ae-5981-8465-563d62597407.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Gov. Tom Wolf speaks in Towanda 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
18/Front Page/Gov Tom Wolf Speaks in Towanda.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Solutions to leveraging resource (LTE by Marcellus Shale Coalition) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/04/solutions-to-leveraging-resource/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: As weather patterns trend wetter in central PA, how could fish and streams be 
affected? 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/weather/article229029779.html  
 
Air 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania’s legislature needs a good spring cleaning | Opinion 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/04/pennsylvanias-legislature-needs-a-good-spring-cleaning-
opinion.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Guest Opinion: Keep Powering Pennsylvania Act a smart investment 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/opinion/20190421/guest-opinion-keep-powering-
pennsylvania-act-smart-investment 
 
Observer-Reporter: Venture Outdoors, GASP to hike through Donora smog history 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/venture-outdoors-gasp-to-hike-through-donora-smog-
history/article 52b6ca00-5faf-11e9-8d05-871ebafb5151.html 



 
Allegheny Front: You have these ‘70s activists to thank for Pittsburgh’s cleaner air 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/you-have-these-70s-activists-to-thank-for-pittsburghs-cleaner-air/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Support Energy Innovation and Carbon Dividend Act  
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/04/support-energy-innovation-and-carbon-dividend-act-
pennlive-letters.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Undeniable climate change facts 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/nation/undeniable-climate-change-facts/video ef1cfabf-
2596-5cb3-a5f7-f8aac4290fb0.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Butler Eagle: Easter Island: Exotic bunnies at home in city 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190420/NEWS01/704209929/-1/News01 
 
Erie Times: Hardy volunteers take part in Presque Isle cleanup  
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190420/hardy-volunteers-take-part-in-presque-isle-cleanup 
 
Meadville Tribune: Pymatuning State Park has lots of projects lined up 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/pymatuning-state-park-has-lots-of-projects-lined-
up/article 793428c8-649e-11e9-b62a-b7ccbf32159a.html 
 
New Castle News: GALLERY | Egg hunt hatches fun, prizes at Pearson Park 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/gallery-egg-hunt-hatches-fun-prizes-at-pearson-
park/article acb21310-646a-11e9-b611-4b2b738cee57.html 
  
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Council announces plan for walking trail 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/council-announces-plan-for-
walking-trail/article 75f25fbc-e881-5445-b556-1ac7b0e8d2dd.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Volunteers needed for tree planting project near Cross Fork 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/outdoors/2019/04/volunteers-needed-for-tree-planting-project-
near-cross-fork/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Going greener need not be a grind 
https://newsinteractive.post-gazette.com/blog/going-greener-need-not-be-a-grind/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: ‘Forest bathing’ not just a walk in the woods 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/forest-bathing-not-just-a-walk-in-the-
woods/article 9c4e677a-61eb-11e9-b1e7-4f6336030c6d.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Controlled burn set for Game Lands 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/04/controlled-burn-set-for-game-lands/ 
 



Scranton Times: North Pocono trails project moving forward, firm tapped for design work 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/north-pocono-trails-project-moving-forward-firm-tapped-for-
design-work-1.2472931 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Spring hikes: 10 great hiking trails in Lancaster County 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/spring-hikes-great-hiking-trails-in-lancaster-
county/article a2705782-54dd-11e9-891d-afd09221adbb.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Three cheers for the hellbender 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/04/21/Brian-O-Neill-Pennsylvania-state-
amphibian-eastern-hellbender/stories/201904210022 
 
WITF: State parks, facing aging infrastructure, hope for severance tax-based plan 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/04/state-parks-facing-aging-infrastructure-hope-for-severance-tax-
based-plan.php 
 
Scranton Times: Don’t cut off access to public assets 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/don-t-cut-off-access-to-public-assets-1.2472520 
 
Indiana Gazette: Power plant employees stock trout at Two Lick 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/power-plant-employees-stock-trout-at-two-
lick/article 8a1b00c6-63e0-11e9-8151-c3b0acd4473c.html 
 
Earth Day 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Earth Day message: Weather is a moment, climate is lasting | Opinion 
https://www.philly.com/philly/opinion/commentary/earth-day-climate-change-methane-emissions-
opinion-20180422.html 
 
Pennlive: Earth Day will be 50 years old in 2020 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/04/earth-day-will-be-50-years-old-in-2020.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Remember message of Earth Day throughout the year 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-remember-message-of-earth-day-throughout-
the-year 
 
Lock Haven Express: Earth Day Festival set Saturday, April 27 in Triangle Park 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/community/2019/04/earth-day-festival-saturday-in-triangle-park/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Earth Day, then and now 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/earth-day-then-and-now/ 
 
Bradford Era: Earth Day and Arbor Day activities set across region 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/earth-day-and-arbor-day-activities-set-across-
region/article 7f4a4ab2-47ed-56a3-b44e-80a533c80cd8.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: For Earth Day, check out these grocery store initiatives — and customer incentives 
— for replacing plastics 



https://www.philly.com/food/earth-day-plastic-bags-riverwards-weavers-way-reading-terminal-trader-
joes-20190422.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Earth Day 2019: Berks food and drink purveyors give the green light to eco-friendly 
products 
https://www.readingeagle.com/life/article/berks-food-and-drink-purveyors-give-the-green-light-to-eco-
friendly-products 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Earth Day 2019: When and why do we celebrate? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/earth-day-when-and-why-do-we-celebrate/article 622ad846-
6383-11e9-929f-c7929871e7da.html 
 
Energy 
 
WITF/Pro Publica: In a time of cheap fossil fuels, nuclear power companies are seeking -- and getting -- 
big subsidies 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/04/in-a-time-of-cheap-fossil-fuels-nuclear-power-companies-are-
seeking-and-getting-big-subsidies.php 
 
Erie Times: Could Ohio project lead to offshore wind turbines in Erie County? 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190422/could-ohio-project-lead-to-offshore-wind-turbines-in-erie-
county 
 
Lock Haven Express: Renewable energy (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2019/04/renewable-energy/ 
 
Indiana Gazette: Directors move forward with energy efficiency project 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/directors-move-forward-with-energy-efficiency-
project/article 306a5058-6378-11e9-88ad-3b47b915167a.html 
 
Mining 
 
Times Leader: Testing of abandoned mine shafts underway at Wilkes-Barre site 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/740904/testing-of-abandoned-mine-shafts-underway-at-wilkes-
barre-site 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Post-Gazette: And it's back: Mariner East 1 pipeline set to restart after sinkhole caused shutdown 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/04/22/Mariner-East-1-pipeline-restart-
Sunoco-PUC-Pennsylvania-sinkhole/stories/201904220089 
 
WHYY: Sunoco to restart Mariner East 1 pipeline after agreeing to new safety measures 
https://whyy.org/articles/sunoco-to-restart-mariner-east-1-after-agreeing-to-new-safety-measures-
with-puc-investigators/ 
 
3CBS Philly: Controversial Sunoco Mariner East Pipeline Will Resume Operations 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2019/04/20/sunoco-mariner-east-pipeline-resume-operations/ 



 
6ABC: Months After Sinkhole Damage, Flow of Controversial Pipeline Construction of Controversial 
Pipeline Slated to Restart 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/Construction-Pipeline-Restart-Chester-County-Sunoco-
508846511.html 
 
Pennlive: Sunoco sends notice that it plans to restart Mariner East 1 pipeline 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/04/sunoco-sends-notice-that-it-plans-to-restart-mariner-east-1-
pipeline.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Mariner East 1 pipeline will restart on Monday 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/mariner-east-1-pipeline-will-restart-on-monday 
 
Reading Eagle: PUC: No pipeline leak in South Heidelberg Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/puc-no-pipeline-leak-in-south-heidelberg-township 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Sunoco to restart Mariner East 1 after agreeing to new safety measures 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/04/sunoco-to-restart-mariner-east-1-after-agreeing-to-new-safety-
measures.php 
 
ABC27: More property owners along pipeline notified of possible liens 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/lancaster/more-property-owners-along-pipeline-notified-of-
possible-liens/1939411648 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Yaw addresses severance tax, other legislative issues 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 015b74e4-7129-5277-8aa3-1dabe1c55741.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Commissioners queried on impact fee spending 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
18/Local News/Commissioners Queried On Impact Fee Spending.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Underground wastewater pipelines can be a big, unregulated business in Pennsylvania 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/04/22/Underground-produced-water-
pipelines-pennsylvania-DEP-marcellus-shale-fracking/stories/201904220009 
 
Scranton Times: Export gas, import state tax revenue 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/export-gas-import-state-tax-revenue-1.2472733 
 
Standard-Speaker: State needs severance tax on natural gas 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/opinion/state-needs-severance-tax-on-natural-gas-1.2472497 
 
Vector Management 
 
ABC27: Pennsylvania lab offers free tick testing 
https://www.abc27.com/investigators/investigations/pennsylvania-lab-offers-free-tick-
testing/1939234304 
 
Erie Times: Invasive round gobies threaten Erie region’s French Creek mussel population 



https://www.goerie.com/news/20190421/invasive-round-gobies-threaten-erie-regions-french-creek-
mussel-population 
 
Waste 
 
WGAL: Paper shredding is free today at Dauphin County Recycling Center 
https://www.wgal.com/article/paper-shredding-is-free-today-at-dauphin-county-recycling-
center/27205989 
 
Erie Times: Millcreek announces May 18 spring cleanup event 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190420/millcreek-announces-may-18-spring-cleanup-event 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wysox township sets cleanup day; discusses flood damage 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
18/Local News/Wysox Township Sets Cleanup Day.html 
 
WHYY: This company wants to recycle your plastic bags. There’s a lot riding on whether it succeeds 
https://whyy.org/articles/this-company-wants-to-recycle-your-plastic-bags-theres-a-lot-riding-on-
whether-it-succeeds/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: China's impact: Recycling taking a hit in area 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/china-s-impact-recycling-taking-a-hit-in-area/article b3eda71a-64b1-
11e9-a2aa-938e9027c97c.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Confused about recycling? Some dos and don'ts for homeowners 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/confused-about-recycling-some-dos-and-don-ts-for-
homeowners/article cf3f7f12-7fc4-5ff6-a09b-0491d0a70973.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Confused about recycling? Some dos and don'ts for homeowners 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/home/confused-about-recycling-some-dos-and-don-ts-for-
homeowners/article 5f325ed0-96a6-5263-bcee-d2be32dfea97.html 
 
Water 
 
Gatehouse News: Five years after discovery, PFAS concerns continue 
http://gatehousenews.com/unwellwater/toll/site/buckscountycouriertimes.com/  
 
Citizens’ Voice: About 2,000 trees to be added along Bowmans Creek 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/about-2-000-trees-to-be-added-along-bowmans-creek-1.2473143 
 
Scranton Times: Monday Update: Debris from bridge site still littering banks of Lackawanna River 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/monday-update-debris-from-bridge-site-still-littering-banks-
of-lackawanna-river-1.2473256 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: PA lawmakers, regulators struggle to address PFAS chemical contamination 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190421/pa-lawmakers-regulators-struggle-to-
address-pfas-chemical-contamination 
 



Bucks County Courier Times: Five years after discovery, PFAS concerns continue 
http://gatehousenews.com/unwellwater/toll/site/buckscountycouriertimes.com/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Lack of EPA regulation leaves states stumbling 
http://gatehousenews.com/unwellwater/states/site/buckscountycouriertimes.com/ 
 
ABC27: FEMA listening to feedback about new Lebanon County floodplain map 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/fema-listening-to-feedback-about-new-lebanon-county-floodplain-
map/1943246808 
 
WTAJ: Volunteers clean up area waterways 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/volunteers-clean-up-area-waterways/1943827325 
 
Corry Journal: Metal pipe culvert in Columbus among those to be rehabilitated 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 9d53ccae-62c8-11e9-af1c-57997ad4111d.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Road, water and sewer report presented to Sandy Twp. Supervisors 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/road-water-and-sewer-report-presented-to-sandy-twp-
supervisors/article bc86da91-f5e1-54e7-a81c-a85b71c1aed5.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Water main break hits Meadville east side neighborhood 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/water-main-break-hits-meadville-east-side-
neighborhood/article cbecd068-6491-11e9-b4c9-a75ca5473e39.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville requires water authority to conduct asset inventory 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadville-requires-water-authority-to-conduct-asset-
inventory/article 29b1d246-62eb-11e9-9a90-4f598cda0592.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Water main break at Hillcrest to cost MAWA about $20K 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/water-main-break-at-hillcrest-to-cost-mawa-about-
k/article 9a7a5b7a-62db-11e9-acb5-c715bd01fe21.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Linesville residents may not pay water bills through bank after June 1 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/linesville-residents-may-not-pay-water-bills-through-bank-
after/article 7a80d618-624b-11e9-a8ff-67846ebaaae3.html 
 
Times Observer: Chautauqua Lake cleanup seeks local volunteers 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/04/chautauqua-lake-cleanup-seeks-local-
volunteers/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: National flood insurance rate to see “scary” increase 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/national-flood-insurance-rate-to-see-scary-
increase/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Muncy moves to enforce flood laws 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/muncy-moves-to-enforce-flood-laws/ 
 



Williamsport Sun-Gazette: A lightly-regarded asset, water and sewer infrastructure, may lure industry to 
area (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/04/a-lightly-regarded-asset-may-lure-industry-to-
area/  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Genesee supervisors discuss floodplain admin contract 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/genesee-supervisors-discuss-floodplain-
admin-contract/article 477c1122-4464-53d2-853b-14683d4808de.html  
 
Muncy Luminary: Borough improvements and flood insurance among topics discussed by business 
association 
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/571185/Borough-improvements-and-flood-
insurance-among-topics-discussed-by-business-association.html?nav=5007  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Road, water and sewer report presented to Sandy Twp. supervisors 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/road-water-and-sewer-report-presented-to-sandy-twp-
supervisors/article bc86da91-f5e1-54e7-a81c-a85b71c1aed5.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Boil water advisory issued for portion of city 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/04/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-portion-of-city/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Drones, supercomputers and sonar deployed against floods 
http://www.lockhaven.com/uncategorized/2019/04/drones-supercomputers-and-sonar-deployed-
against-floods/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letters accepted for grant to plant trees 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/letters-accepted-for-grant-to-plant-trees/article 7cfa9f50-64a3-11e9-
a087-7b3353819328.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Water main breaks in Canonsburg 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/water-main-breaks-in-canonsburg/article 6a6daeec-
62bc-11e9-b58c-d7fb20e8a4a0.html/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: 15 Pa. towns to see $8M in upgrades to their water systems 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/04/22/15-pa-towns-to-see-8m-in-upgrades-to-
their-water.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Gazette Photos: Roads flooded by rain 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/gazette-photos-roads-flooded-by-rain/article 2fcbd350-6379-
11e9-8442-87d337831017.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Media salutes new sergeant, sees push for green space 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/media-salutes-new-sergeant-sees-push-for-green-
space/article 03f02564-647e-11e9-8d0c-6bae301e1aa7.html 
 



Lancaster Newspapers: Where to drop your unused meds on April 27, National Prescription Drug Take 
Back Day 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/where-to-drop-your-unused-meds-on-april-national-
prescription/article 592dbbe8-62d7-11e9-a6bd-0b8bf174bfa7.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: County man dead after trench collapse; victim was trying to fix water line  
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/county-man-dead-after-trench-collapse/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Landslide closes portion of Squaw Run Road in Fox Chapel 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/landslide-closes-portion-of-squaw-run-road-in-fox-
chapel/ 
 
Erie Times: Erie region dealing with hail damage 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190422/erie-region-dealing-with-hail-damage 


